
The children and staff of the 
 

Dudley Special Schools 
 

present 
 

An Evening of 
Christmas Music 

  
 

7.00 p.m. 
 

At Dudley Town Hall 
 

Tuesday 5th December 2017 
 

Tickets:  
£3.50 (adult), £2.50 (children, students, over 65’s) 

 
Bring the family for a festive sing-a-long of 
well-loved carols and songs, suitable for all 
ages and finishing at 8.30 p.m. 
 
Due to the immense popularity of this concert 
we would be grateful if you could RSVP to 
Sue Davies, (Tel: 8265, or 
info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk) asap! 


